COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. ;3.

1st June, 1938,

Dear 8ir,

Se I am in receipt of your letter of the 25th
ultimo respecting your interview with Mr.Leif Hoegh
in the case of the motorship "HOEGH SILVERLIGHT", @nd
would thank you for your remarks in the matter,

The case 1s now under consideration in

this office, and a further commmnication will be

addressed to you in due course,
I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary,

S. Townshend, Esq,,
GOTHENBURG .,

i olo44c ~ Ologso - 0232
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